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March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted that your child will be joining us at Pool Hayes Academy and I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on securing a place with us. 

Your child will be joining our academy at a great time. Our most recent GCSE outcomes places us as one of the most improved Secondary schools in Walsall in terms of the progress made by our students. 

Pool Hayes Academy is a fantastic place to learn in and we want to ensure that the transition from Year 6 into Year 7 is as smooth as possible for you and your child.
As we are now in a period of national uncertainty, I wanted to write to you to reassure you that we have not forgotten about Year 7 transition but given current arrangements, we are unable to provide specific details of transition days or evenings at this time. Please be rest assured that we are doing all we can to produce the relevant information so your child’s transition can be as smooth as possible in this unprecedented time.  We will contact you with any further updates.

Thank you for your understanding and support. Take care.

Yours faithfully

L Macey                                                           [image: image7.png]



Mrs L Macey





    Mrs P Harris

Assistant Principal
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